








NOTICE

PUBLIC HEARING

The Mayor and Council will hold a Public Hearing at 7:30pm on Tuesday, June 6, 2023, to hear public comments on the proposed budgets for the town of Laytonsville for the next fiscal year (July 1, 2023 – June 30, 2024).

The Public Hearing will be held via videoconference.  To access the meeting go to the town of Laytonsville webpage at www.laytonsville.md.us and click on the “Public Hearing and Council Meeting June 2023” link which will take you to the Zoom link for the Public Hearing.	

A summary of the proposed budgets:

	PROPOSED GENERAL FUNDS BUDGET:
	TOTAL INCOME:			$692,000
	TOTAL EXPENSES:			$692,000
	TOTAL NET:				$ -0-

	PROPOSED CIP BUDGET:
	TOTAL INCOME:			$33,000
	TOTAL EXPENSES:			$33,000
	TOTAL NET:				$ -0-

Copies of the proposed budget may be obtained from the Clerk at the Town Hall.

Mayor and Town Council
Dated: May 15, 2023

